
Judy Jacobs-Parkway Site-Based Meeting Minutes 
 

March 12, 2018 
Attendance: 
 
Michael Beinert – SRC/Teacher 
Sarah Bogaty – Parent            
Maggie Coakley, RN – School Nurse 
Joanna Gentile – Assistant Principal 
Goldie Gulum – Clerical 
Elysa Lepselter – Parent 
Shari Rosenblatt – Computer Tech  
Greg Scesney – Principal 
Hilary Starr – Parent 
Lori Stitt – Teacher/3rd Grade 
 

 December 6, 2017 site-based meeting minutes approval 
o 1st Maggie Coakley 2nd Shari Rosenblatt; all in favor – unanimous 

 Emergency Drills/Administrative Coverage/Updates 
o Mr. Scesney will make Chris Donarummo’s BOE meeting presentation available for staff 

and parents.  
o JJP will be getting more security cameras, as well as, strobe lights in the cafeteria and 

gym (louder areas of the building) and outside the building which will be illuminated 
during a lockdown drill. 

o JJP’s third lockdown drill for the year is complete.  Laurie Lynn, Meredythe Alliegro, Jeff 
Yagaloff, and Chris Donarummo were in the building for the drill. 

o POP officers from the Nassau County Police Department have observed JJP lockdown 
drills and have been asked to come back. 

o Observations of JJP’s lockdown drills have been positive and the building clears quickly 
and all door lock efficiently. 

 New Furniture for spaces, STEAM room 
o New furniture, which was purchased by Central Administration, has been delivered to 

JJP. The furniture will be used in the STEAM room as well as in the current ENL and 
Math rooms in the new addition. There are plans to move ENL to the second wing of the 
building and convert all of the new space to a Math Lab. 

 Memorials for Linda Lippolt and Gina O’Heir, Book Room 
o Applebee’s Flapjack Breakfast raised $2800 for the Linda Lippolt Scholarship. 
o Staff would like to create a book room at JJP named after Gina O’Heir. Books would be 

purchased through donations made by JJP families. The books would be labeled, for 
example, “From The Starr Family.”  

o PTA will discuss ways of donating to the book room as well.  Some suggestions would 
be to purchase books using Scholastic Money from Book Fair, having parents purchase 
books at Book Fair to donate to the book room.   

o PTA will work with staff to help create and stock the book room. 
o PTA will speak with John Laub regarding the planting of a tree in memory of Linda 

Lippolt. 
 New Business 

o Questions from PTA regarding security at JJP.  Is it possible to have double-doors 
installed at the beginning of the first wing, similar to the doors which separate the first 
wing from the Library and Computer rooms? The first wing would then only be 
accessible if buzzed in or a key fob was used.  A request to make the back parking lot a 



staff-only lot with a gate was also discussed.  The lot buffers the playground which is 
used for rec and gym and also where visitors park. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Sarah Bogaty  


